
Long Lake Central School      Health, Safety and Wellness Committee  

March 12, 2019 2:45 p.m. - LLCS Conference Room 

 
In Attendance: Michael Farrell, Tina Pine, Carey Pooler, Michelle Billings 

• Need to review the Generous Act Grant application (for backpack program) for next meeting. 
o Need to project the number of kids who might participate and how much the program 

might cost. 
 
 

• Last bus evacuation drill for the year was completed yesterday. 

 

• Discussed “Step into Spring” registration to start in April.  
o Will need a poster board to show participant progress/results. Use easel and bulletin 

board in cafeteria. (Carey)  
o Need to record sign-ups/donations. Google docs? 
o Weekly reminders to participate to record progress. 

 

• Mike Nerney presentation on 4/8 or 4/9. Two sessions. One for 6-8 another for 9-12. One hour 
for each. 

 

• Discussed HFM addictions and vaping interactive “escape room” experience as an option for 
students with smart phones. 

o Need more information as to the programs’ content. (Michelle will check.) 
o Perhaps use it in conjunction with Health class.  

 

• Discussed second step curriculum for K-9 in conjunction with Hamilton County 
o Currently being executed once a week for 30 minutes.  

 
 

• Discussed new (envisioned) Trailblazers program. 
o For middle school? 
o How to promote it? Trough Parks & Rec.? How to mesh it with already scheduled 

summer and after-school programs/activities? Who provides transportation? Target 
weekends? Wait until fall? 

 

• Discussed post-concussion return to activities/sports strategy. 
o School nurse and athletic coordinator to follow protocols in conjunction with Dr. Rider 

or attending physician. 


